
SpeedWatch Report for 25 November 2024 RSPC Meeting  
 

 

• We have not carried our any Speedwatch sessions this month (at the date of writing) 
owing to the non-availability of our volunteers (for a variety of reasons). 
 

• Our new recruit Phil Sturgess has not yet received LASER device training but it is 
hoped that this will be carried out before the end of the year.  The SNT team is very 
overstretched (but that is a different matter). 
 

• The November CSW Newsletter produced by Gary Strain (Warwickshire Police 
Officer responsible for overseeing CSW groups in the Warwickshire area) has been 
received and will be distributed to our volunteers and Parish Councillors. 
 

• A WRE (Warwickshire Rural East) Councillors’ Meeting was held on 4 November 
which I attended. The meeting was chaired by PSCO Ed King supported by PC Amy 
Jones.  A copy of the presentation has been distributed to Councillors. 
 

• At the WRE Meeting it was mentioned that the previous Chief Constable Debbie 
Tedds has retired and has been replaced by Interim Chief Constable Alex Franklin-
Smith.  A new permanent Chief Constable will be appointed in due course 
 

 

Councillor Roger W Munn 

17 November 2024  


